
 
St Bernard’s Primary School – Presentation noted. 
 
5 There was heard a presentation by the pupils of St Bernard’s Primary School 
regarding the Pupil Action Teams, their achievements to date and the next steps. 
 
After consideration the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the presentation and thanked the pupils for their informative 

presentation; 
 

(b) agreed  
 

(i) that members of the Partnership would accompany the pupils on a road 
safety route to school event; and 

 
(ii) that consideration would be given to the upgrade of the football pitch 

and Christmas decorations in Nitshill. 
 


